
Dear [Artist's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your artistic proposal for consideration in our upcoming exhibit titled 

"[Exhibit Title]." We appreciate the time and effort you put into your submission, as well as your 

dedication to your artistic practice. 

After careful review by our selection committee, we regret to inform you that we will not be able 

to include your work in the exhibit. This year, we received a large number of proposals, and the 

decision-making process was particularly challenging due to the high quality of submissions. 

We encourage you to continue sharing your artistic vision and to apply again in the future. Your 

passion for art is evident, and we believe that it has a valuable place in our community. 

Thank you again for your interest in our museum. We wish you the best of luck with your artistic 

endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


